
 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

We are fast approaching the end of your child’s school journey at Oaklands Junior School and at the 

end of the year the children in the past have opted for ‘Leavers’ Hoodies’. It’s a wonderful memento 

as it has all the children’s names on the reverse and they each get to choose their own colour, last 

year we added the initials on which was well received as well as making them identifiable at school. 

This year we are starting the process much earlier.  Mrs West and the Senior Leadership Team have 

agreed that Year 6 can wear their Leavers’ Hoodies as soon as they have finished their SATS. This is 

wonderful news and we can’t wait for you to share the information with your children. The only 

thing we ask is that they do not wear them on their introduction days to senior schools. They will be 

given out on the 15th May 2020. 

This gives them a whole term to wear them to school. It's an exciting time and it’s a wonderful way 

to celebrate being in Year 6 as well as embracing the next chapter. 

The PTA at Oaklands are working with some Year 6 parents to ensure that they are ready for Easter. 

How to order 

 Size samples will be available at school until Monday Friday 20th March. 

 Sizes are 5/6 28" 7/8 30" 9/11 32" 12/13 34" 

 There is a choice of 26 colours.  

 You will need to enter your child’s FULL name (as they want it to appear on the reverse of 

the hoodie. Please take into consideration abbreviations. i.e. If they are known as ‘Lottie’ 

and not ‘Charlotte’ please list this as their FULL name) and their initial. 

 The cost of the hoodies will be £20.  

 Order online here - https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/oaklands/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=26471&isProductGroup=true#.Xl-

4waj7RPY 

ORDERS NEED TO BE PLACED BY FRIDAY 17TH APRIL. 

If your child is entitled to pupil premium funding, then hoodies will be funded by the school. Please 

contact Nikki Lenon if you would like more information at nlenon@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk.  

Thank you for your help and support. 

Kathryn Pierce 

On behalf of Oaklands PTA 
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